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Davison Downtown Façades
219, 225, 229 North Main Street, Davison 

COMPLETED 2017

Project overview 
City of Davison, in partnership with local property owners, performed 
transformational façade improvements to three buildings in the 
traditional downtown. The three downtown buildings, located at 219, 
225, and 229 North Main Street, improved the façades to restore the 
character and historical appearance, while attracting new customers  
and visitors to the downtown area. CDBG funds were used for storefront 
restoration, historical feature preservation, new windows and doors, and 
masonry repair.

MEDC investment: $153,556 in Community Development Block Grant

Local contribution: $27,000 City of Davison Downtown Development  
 Authority 

Private investment: $27,623
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